
 Northern Tablelands Wildlife Carers Inc is extremely grateful to be 

awarded the grant from NWC.  The grant  enabled us to purchase a 

cage that will allow rescued gliders in our volunteers’ care to retain 

their muscle mass during their rehab.  

 The cage’s portabililty and construction as two large cages means 

they can be used for possums if there are no gliders in care.  

 Without the grant from NWC we wouldn’t be able to offer gliders 

such great accommodation for their optimum rehabilitation..  

Pictured left—easily transportable on a ute 

or trailer. 

Pictured below:  Happy bunch of volunteers 

with half of the  cage erected and in situ 


